
ATTN VFW POST 1114 MEMBERS! 

 

At the July 16 monthly meeting a vote will be held to accept or decline the new Post By-
laws.  

Changes to the by-laws include dropping all dialogue pertaining to the House Committee 
rules. Effective July 1, 2024, Indiana VFW is dropping all control over the house 
committees. 

 After the by-law changes, the post rules will be updated to make changes to cover the 
bar/canteen. Proposed changes include: 

• A House Committee shall be appointed by the Post Commander 
• A majority of the House Committee members (3) must be present for the 

transaction of business 
• All members of the House Committee shall be appointed by the Commander. A 

House Committee member, who resigns or is removed from office, will be replaced 
by a new member appointed by the Commander to fill the vacancy. 

• Club deposits shall be turned over to the Quartermaster every day. 


